Gwybodaeth Ychwanegol at Gwestiynau Ysgrifenedig y Cynulliad
Information Further to Written Assembly Questions

Cyhoeddir atebion yn yr iaith y’u darparwyd, gyda chyfieithiad Saesneg o atebion yny
Gymraeg.

Responses are published in the language in which they are provided, with a translation into
English of responses provided in Welsh.

Gwybodaeth ychwanegol at WAQ60463 a gyhoeddwyd gan Lesley Griffiths, y
Gweinidog lechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol, ar 19 Mehefin 2012
Information further to WAQ60463, issued by Lesley Griffiths, the Minister for Health
and Social Services, on 19 June 2012

At/To Peter Black:

Further to WAQ60463 regarding actions taken to ensure patients are treated when hospitals
miss Welsh Government targets, | am now able to give a response.

When a Health Board misses any Welsh Government target, not just waiting times, they are
subject to action as set out in the Delivery Framework. The Delivery Framework defines an
escalation process which reinforces the accountability of Health Boards and Trusts for
delivery. This can range from additional reporting requirements to reporting to the Chief
Executive, NHS Wales.

Gwybodaeth ychwanegol at WAQ60474 a gyhoeddwyd gan Lesley Griffiths, y
Gweinidog lechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol, ar 22 Mehefin 2012
Information further to WAQ60474, issued by Lesley Griffiths, the Minister for Health
and Social Services, on 22 June 2012

At/To Kirsty Williams:
Request for Information-reference WAQ60474
Which hospitals in Wales have an Eye Clinic Liaison Officer and which do not?

Following my interim response to the recent written question outlined above, | can confirm
there are currently ten Eye Clinic Liaison Officers funded by two third sector organisations,
RNIB and Sight Support, to work in the following hospitals:

Neville Hall

Ystrad Mynach

Royal Gwent

UHW Cardiff

Singleton Swansea

Ysbyty Cwm Rhondda

Hywel Dda

Yshyty Gwynedd Bangor

Princess of Wales Bridgend and Neath Port Talbot
Royal Glamorgan and Prince Charles Merthyr

There are also two part-time ECLO’s working in Abergele and funded by Betsi Cadwaladr
health board.



This information has been provided to my officials by RNIB and Sight Support. Whilst we
have not previously held information centrally on this, as part of our work on the Eye Health
Care Plan we will be ensuring we have detailed information on resources available to deliver
our key priorities.



